
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

May 31, 2018 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This letter is to confirm that I performed the statistical analysis for the manuscript entitled: “African 
American Patients are less likely to Receive Curative Treatment for Hepatocellular Carcinoma than Other 
Races”. I have reviewed the manuscript and in my opinion the methods applied are appropriate.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Alice Hinton, PhD 
The Ohio State University 
College of Public Health  
1841 Neil Avenue 
Columbus, OH 43210 
Phone: (614) 292-5670 
E-mail: hinton.120@osu.edu 
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